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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

As you will be aware, at Whitstable Junior School we are always looking for ways to learn 

more about the world around us and celebrate diversity.   

One of the ways in which we do this is through our celebration of World Religion Day on 

Friday 15th January 2021 (although the day itself is on Sunday 17th January 2021).  

During this day, our brilliant teachers create engaging and fun opportunities for each year 

group to explore different religions and world views. By doing so, we hope to not only be 

able to make the R.E curriculum more real to the children, but for the children to learn more 

about the world around them and leave WJS as respectful, understanding and caring members 

of our community. 

If you feel that you might be able to offer some time to share your own experiences and 

beliefs during an assembly or group question and answer session, we would be very pleased 

to hear from you. Due to COVID-19, these interactions would take place over Zoom.  

I can be contacted through the school office at any time and my email is: boliver@whitstable-

junior.kent.sch.uk  

I look forward to hearing from you, 

Beth Oliver 

R.E Co-Ordinator   

Whitstable Junior School.  
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